BANNON ENERGY INCORPORATED
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July 6, 1989

Bureau of Land Management
Attention Ron Fellows
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington NM 87401

RE: Operational Plans
Connie 29-1
SW/4 SE/4 Sec. 29 T24N R7W
Rio Arriba, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Fellows:

This letter is prepared in response toc your letter dated
June 30, 1989, file ©SF-078924 3162.3-2, where 1in you
requested our plans for the subject well.

We are in the process of preparing APD's for 13 wells in
this field area as part of our 1989 drilling program.

The well 1in question and the acreage surrounding this
well is currently being evaluated as part of cur 1990
drilling program. To facilitate current operations, we
would like an extension of the TA status until we have
completed the referenced plans. In all probability, we
will PXA the Connie 29-1 and redrill a replacement well.

Your consideration in this matter would greatly benefit
our planned programs.

Slncerely,
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